
 

 

Meeting Minutes 

Public Meeting of Terry Conners Rink Committee 

September 9, 2020 

 

The Meeting commenced at approximately 6:35pm 

Ten speakers addressed the Committee with recommendations 

Suggestions included: 

 Having the Committee actively work with the City to chart the best course for the rink 
 Creating a “not for profit” like Mill River or an authority like the Golf Authority 
 Increasing non-residents rates 
 Going “green” – adding solar to the facility 
 Adding amenities; restaurant, indoor training facilities, using outdoor space, concerts 
 Improving marketing and updating Facebook page 
 More tournaments and competitions 

 
 

The Committee will meet again on September 22nd to discuss recommendations.  The Public was urged 
to send in comments to TCRCommittee@stamfordct.gov. 
 
 


